
Dear Grip,

I am sorry to inform you that as 
Dreamweaver is merging with 
Mercredi Productions, we will be 
laying o� all technical personnel 
3 weeks from today. Only the 
production and art department 
heads are staying on right through 
the restructuring process. This is 
not anything to do with your work 
performance, which has been 
excellent. 

Since you �rst came on as a 
production assistant, you have made 
steady progress and I think you’re 
ready to key the department. I am 
sure there will be positions opening as 
soon as the restructuring is complete. 
Keep your eyes peeled, and good luck!

Sincerely,
Paul Sharpe
Producer
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